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COURTESY UPDATE

March 15, 2024
Dear Resident,

This is a courtesy update from Southern Marin Fire Protection District regarding the temporary
relocation of crews at Fire Station 9 — Strawberry. On Friday, March 15, 2024, the Fire District
relocated crews back to Fire Station 9 - Strawberry from Fire Station 7 — Mill Valley. The Fire
District has remediated the mold issue in the facility.

The affected area received a detailed cleanup using a HEPA vacuum. Once cleaned, contractor,
Enviro-STAR, conducted a visual inspection and treated the surfaces with an approved
fungicide and allowed the air filtration unit to operate on a “scrub mode” capturing any airborne
spores through an air filtration unit. Multiple mold samples were collected before, during and
after cleaning, and on Friday, March 15th, Enviro-STAR notified the Fire District the
contaminated area was clear and safe for our crews to reoccupy the station. The full Mold
remediation report can be found by visiting www.smfd.org/special-projects .

The Southern Marin Fire Protection District appreciates the support of our personnel and
residents for their patience on reoccupying the building and that their safety and health are of

highest priority.

Thank you for being valued personnel and residents of our Fire District.
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